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I do not think that the proposed amendments to planning applications NYM/2012/0693/FL and 2012/0698/LB
are suitable. The reposition of the window to the east elevation is regrettable, although the harm caused is
minimal. The alteration of a 9 paned hopper style window to a six pane alternative is not at all sympathetic to
the character of this section of the listed building. The 9 pane window is a testimony to the status of this section
of the building, former use and characterful. Its location to the principal elevation further accentuates the harm
causes by the alteration. The proposal is not something I would feel comfortable accepting in normal
circumstances. However, in this instance I am aware that my opinions are contrary to advice received by the
applicant from this authority and so raise no objection on this occasion.
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